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Attendance 

 
Class 

 
% 

  1EJ 100.0% 

  6SW 99.6% 

  4JS 99.2% 

  6HH 98.3% 

  3BJ 98.2% 

  3TD 97.4% 

  FKW 97.4% 

  6RS 97.3% 

  1JS 96.7% 

  5SE 96.7% 

  FDJ 95.8% 

  4RW 95.7% 

  2CW 95.7% 

  3RQ 95.0% 

  5HF 94.1% 

  FJW 93.9% 

  4JG 93.1% 

  1JP 92.9% 

  2JT 92.4% 

  2AD 91.7% 

  5LG 90.5% 

 
Save the Date 10th October 

Our Harvest Festivals will be taking 
place at St. Helen's Church on 
Tuesday 10th October (Years 1-2 at 
9:30am, Years 3-4 at 11am and 
Years 5/6 at 1:30pm.)  
We would love it if you could join 
us! 

More information to follow soon. 

 
 
Collective Worship 

In our first Collective Worship of the 
academic year, this week we have 
been reflecting upon the things (or 
people) that we treasure the most. It 

has been lovely hearing about all the wonderful 
things that our children love and appreciate!  

School Enrichment Clubs 

Our curriculum enrichment after school clubs will 
be starting soon. These will run from 3-4pm. Look 
out for a letter soon!  

Uniform  
Please remember to add names into all of 
your child's clothing labels. 
We are noticing that children are coming to 
school in hoodies. This is not school 
uniform. Please can you make sure your 
child is wearing a school cardign or sweatshirt. 
 
Job Vacancies 
We are currently recruiting for a 
number of positions (Caretaker, 
Lunchtime Supervisors, Admin 
Assistant, Key Stage 2 Teacher – 
maternity cover and Teaching 
Assistant) at our lovely family school.  For more details, 
please access the Wakefield Council website or call 
school for more details. 
 
After School Club 

Unfortuanely, due to health and safety, we 
are now capping our After School provision 
to a maximum number of 50 children per 
night. Please note that children MUST be 

booked on using the online booking system, we cannot 
add any additional children as this will take us over 
adult:child ratio. Many thanks for your understanding 

and support with this.  

Twitter Account 
Don’t forget to check ot our twitter account 
SandalCastlesch We are hoping to be able to 
share lots of lovely photos of our children 
learning in the future 
 
Holidays in School Time 
A polite reminder regarding holidays; please try not to 
book holidays during term time. Whilst we appreciate 
that they are less expensive, it goes against Wakefield 
Council School guidance. 
Unfortunately, holidays will not be authorise and fines 
will be given by the Local Authority. All holidays during 
team time must be submitted to school in advance of 
the holiday taking place. Failure to inform school may 
result in a welfare check by the Police taking place.  

 

Kind Regards 
Mrs C Butterworth 
Headteacher 

 

The winners class of this 
week's attendance challenge 
are :1EJ with 100%! Well done 
folks! Keep up this amazing 
achievement!  
Many thanks for supporting 
our very important 
attendance drive. This week 
our whole school attendance 
is: 94.57%. We are aiming for 
96%!  
Let’s go for it next week! 

 


